## **Conover Road**

## **Elementary School**

**Principal**James Osmond

**Assistant Principal** Merri Milano



76 Conover Road, Colts Neck, NJ 07722 Phone: 732-946-0055

Fax: 732-858-8585 www.coltsneckschools.org

> School Counselor Anne Rauso

September 8, 2023

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

\*We have the first few days down and routines have been established. Starting Monday, we are going to get into the swing of our instructional routines. Schedules are now routine and our 3rd graders are confident and comfortable as members of the CRES community! Attendance has been awesome so far so let's keep that up as regular and punctual attendance has a huge impact on student growth!



\*Back to School Night will be held on Wednesday, September 13. Please click here for the schedule for the evening.

You will get to meet your child's classroom teachers as well as all of their related Arts teachers. Our goal is to set the



stage for a great partnership between us all as we work to help your children learn and grow as much as possible this year.

\*You can stay up to speed with timely happenings around CRES by following us on X/Twitter. We are @ConoverRoadES

\*Our CNPTO's membership drive is open. <u>Please click here</u> to join this great group which supports so many wonderful experiences for our students.

## \*Attention 4th and 5th Grade Parents: RE: Band:

Beginning Instrumental Music Classes are now forming. All fourth grade students attended the instrumental music demonstration yesterday. Information regarding the program can be found in your child's homeroom Google Classroom and it was also sent via email. If your child is in 5th grade, interested in playing an instrument and was not enrolled last year, please contact Mrs. Chandler at chandler@coltsneckschools.org. Sign ups are due by Thursday, September 14th. Thank you in advance!

(Please make sure you are signed in to your child's Google account when filling out the Google Form).

Instrumental Google Form Link:



Instrumental Music Info. (Hard copy sent home yesterday):

Parent agenda 2023

\*We are excited to welcome Kayla Lopes, School Counseling Intern, to work with Mrs. Rauso for the 2023-2024 school year. They are looking forward to working with our students and encourage you to <u>visit the guidance webpage</u> for more information and ways to contact them. Please **follow Mrs. Rauso on X/Twitter @MrsRausoCRES.** 

## Upcoming events...

September 13 - Back to School Night

September 15 - Schools closed in observance of Rosh Hashanah

Cheers to a great year,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano